pay it Forward

SAVANNAH'S



FOUNDATION

P.O. Box 95 St. Nazianz, WI 54232

S.P.I.F.F.

(920)-905-4863 www.spiffonline.org





Dear Business Owner,

We are currently seeking sponsorship for our upcoming "FEED THE NEED" Golf Tournament to be held on June 25th, 2016 at, Ives Grove Golf Links, Sturtevant, WI This event is our main fundraiser for the year which benefits the Racine County Food Bank, Ryane's House and Savannah's Pay it Forward Foundation.

Our Foundation was formed in the Memory of 9 year old Savannah Kleinhans; who along with her father Danial lost their lives Feb. 14th, 2009 on Lake Winnebago when Dan's truck broke through the ice. The end of 2017 marked our eighth complete year with local charitable contributions totaling over \$125,000.00. Our foundation administers a mini-grant program for Pay It Forward activities designed by and involving youth in service to their school, neighborhood or the greater community as well as assisting other local charities that demonstrate the pay it forward concept. Additional foundation information can be found at www.spiffonline.org

Last year's event raised over \$5,000 and we have high expectations to exceed that amount this year as we have added another worthy Racine charity. Ryane's House of Hope is committed to developing a low cost living residence; Ryane's House provides a sober living home looking to advance personal discipline, a strong work ethic, and a spiritual foundation for those recovering from addiction. These programs are geared towards the members continued success in recovery. Our original charity, The Racine County Food Bank serves as an advocate on behalf of the community in reducing hunger which supplies the emergency food network in Racine County with more than 60,000 pounds of food each month!

We would like to ask your business to participate in this event by way of: Donations for raffle prizes and hole prizes.(Prizes can be anything you are willing to give including cash, merchandise and gift certificates). Hole, cart and/or team sponsorship (please use attached form). Thank you in advance for your support. Donators will be acknowledged at the awards banquet following the tournament. Our Racine Chapter fundraising committee chairpersons are Chuck and Connie Kirchner. Please feel free to contact them with any questions or concerns by calling or emailing them at: **Chuck** ck1@wi.rr.com or **Connie** at ck2@wi.rr.com or call at 262-939-5795 or 262-939-7237.

Sincerely,

Jason Presto, President/Savannah's Pay it Forward Foundation

* S.P.I.F.F. Is an IRS recognized 501(3)C public charity, making your contributions tax deductible. We are also a proud member of the Wisconsin Non-Profit Association. Thank you for helping us to help others!